
Monday, August 29, 2022 
Hello Pharaohs!  
 
Wow! What a successful first day! Today was a great way to start the new school year. 
It was great seeing happy scholars and smiling teachers. Today we worked on 
establishing expectations in the classroom, hallways, restrooms, cafeteria, morning 
meetings, and Family. We also engaged in community circle building, which we will 
continue throughout the week. All of the scholars appeared to be receptive and ready to 
take on this school year.  
 
I would like to celebrate YOU, as the parents of these remarkable Pharaohs! Thank you 
so much for getting our scholars in the building on time. We appreciate the cars pulling 
in front of the school building and/or in the parking lot safely. Thank you in advance for 
your patience with some of the buses. Transportation is working to ensure we have 
buses arrive on time to all HUB stops.  
 
Tomorrow we will start our safety drills. We will conduct all drills as practice to ensure 
our scholars know all protocols. Schedule changes will start tomorrow. Scholars were 
instructed today to use QR Codes that are posted around the school building to request 
a change. Thanks in advance for your patience as Ms. Williams works through these 
changes for all students this week. The goal is to have all schedule changes complete 
soon as possible. It is a priority for us. 
 
Thank you again. I look forward to day two!!! We are Stronger Together! All in, All one, 
All Pharaohs!!!  
 


